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Unacceptable PPE Safety Vests 
 

Below are examples of improper and inappropriate 

Safety Gear. They DO NOT meet ANSI Class 2 High 

Visibility requirements and will not be allowed to be used 

as Proper PPE at any Port of Baltimore Terminals for any 

STA Member Employer Company. 

The minimum requirement for Proper PPE is a Full 

ANSI Class 2 High Visibility Safety Vest and Steel Toe 

Boots, in addition to a Hard Hat or Bump Cap. Proper 

Safety vests can be provided if needed by The Steamship 

Trade Association and Port of Baltimore Companies.   

 
 


